
Rules Committee, 

Not only do I support the passage of HB2927, but think that the popular vote movement is a 

constitutional right. ONE PERSON, ONE VOTE is how democracy should work. Please do the right 

thing and support this bill just as many Democratic county parties and the Democratic Party of 

Oregon have recommended by passing resolutions. 

Thank you!  

Sarah Spansail 

Sarah Spansail  
spansail2@yahoo.com  
136 Church St  
Ashland, Oregon 97520 
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